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June 19, 2019 Administrative 

 
Effective July 1, 2019 Government Personnel Mutual Life Insurance Company will no longer accept applications for 

Medicare supplement sales in the following states: 

 

Alabama, Delaware, Iowa, Louisiana, Maine, Minnesota, North Dakota, Nebraska, New Hampshire, Rhode 

Island, South Dakota, Tennessee, Wisconsin, West Virginia 

 

GPM Health and Life will continue to be sold in all states where currently available.  
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